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11th September 2023 
 
Welcome to Year 6 and Secondary Admissions Meeting 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We would like to invite you into school on Thursday 21st September at 5:30pm for a 
Welcome to Year 6 meeting and also to discuss the current situation with Secondary 
Admissions.  
 
Applications for Secondary school places open on Tuesday 12th September and close on 
Tuesday 31st October.  
 
Please do not rush to apply. It is not first come, first served. There is no benefit to applying 
early but do not miss the deadline.  
 
We would encourage you to visit any possible secondary choices and we will discuss these 
schools at the meeting on the 21st.  
 
Best Wishes,  
 
Mr Hodgson 
Headteacher  
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